
DO PASS  - HB 1301

Dear Members of the House Human Services CommiƩee,

Please render a DO PASS on House Bill 1301.

The intervenƟons used in “gender affirming care” have permanent and oŌen devastaƟng 
consequences, and these consequences are oŌen least recognized by those who will be most affected. 
Minors must be protected from “treatments” which are known to cause muƟlaƟon, sterilizaƟon, and 
other permanent health problems.

Thank you for considering this criƟcal bill, and for your service to North Dakota. 

Sincerely,

Rebekah Oliver

District 11


